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Message from Mrs Stout  
Happy Friday everyone—this spring term is just 
whizzing by and we are beginning to get very  
excited about health and wellbeing week.    
Learning about being healthy and managing our 
wellbeing is not just something we do in our 
week in February each year, but is a constant 
part of our science, PSHE and wider ranging    
curriculum subjects.  In fact, I would say with our 
restorative practice and communication value, it 
is part of our every day culture here at Meadow-
field.  However our annual focus week lets us 
have a bit of fun and indulgence in this area and 
we love it! Keep your eyes out for letters for 
trips, visitors and other events which will all raise 
our spirits—children, staff at school, governors 
and parents and carers! It is going to be great! 
Meanwhile, enjoy the newsletter and seeing 
what we have been busy doing this week!  

 
Remik in Y1 has      
enjoyed his brilliant 
art lessons with Mrs 
Hoddell so much that 
he went home and 
told his family all 
about it—and created 
this piece of art work. 
His mum said this is a 
piece of art inspired 
by his Steven Brown 
work. 

Things to look out for this term:  
Monday 6th to Friday 10th February—Health 
and Wellbeing week 
Friday 10th February 3.15pm school closes for 
half term 
Monday20th February 8.45am school opens 
Friday 24th February Times Table Rock Stars Day 
Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 
Parent/Carer consultation evening 
Wednesday 22nd March Easter Disco 
Friday 31st March school closed for pupils—
teacher training day 
EASTER HOLIDAY—school reopens 8.45am   
Monday 17th April 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Green Team have been washing, cleaning and 
replenishing the school's teeth supplies - we like to 
keep them busy! However, they also took the oppor-
tunity to save and recycle all the old brushes, heads 
and empty tubes of paste.  These will be donated to a 
local dentist who in turn passes them on to local a 
recycling project where they will be melted down 
and turned into plastic pallets ready for a new life. 

A busy few weeks for  Early Education! We have 
welcomed back our children this week. It's been 
lovely to see everyone and catch up. We have also 
met our new starters and their parents, in a stay 
and play session last week. It 
was lovely to get to know our 
new families and nice to see 
some old families, with their 
new younger siblings.  
What a great start to spring 
term 2023!  
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Nursery 

STAR BADGE 

Feranmi A 

Thomas J 

CHILDREN 

Danny Z 

Bayan A 

RRR 

RSM 

Rebeca M 

Fozia I 

Sebastian C 

Izhen I 

1RO Remik B Kaiden H 

1GH Lewis B Lucas S 

2FE Ben S Aya F 

2BC Thomas L Louis O’N 

3DBJ Sydney W Harminie H 

3WG Isatou J Dadiva N 

4BT Brandon M Alhareth T 

4RT Macauly W Layla Jade G 

5BR Danica M Daisy C 

5CD Jad-Allah.E.N Maja W 

6PSG Liam SS Amelia B 

6RE Ousman S Chloe H 

6MT Msaon L Nadia J 

And we’re off!!  
The first session 
of Meadowfield 
Football Founda-
tion started on 
Monday and 
we’re already full of smiles and some outstanding skills!  
What’s the purpose of MFF?  
‘We want to offer a high quality Extra curricular club where chil-

dren learn, not only football skills, but teamwork, resilience and confidence!’  
Mrs Bevan-Jackson 

Teddy bear creativity in Y2 

Last half term year 2 learnt how to sew using a     
needle and thread—take a look at the teddies they 
made: 


